
Monday 14th October 

Reception Vision Screening  

Pearl of  Africa fundraising day—wear 

something red, yellow or black to 

represent the colours of the Ugandan 

flag and a £1 donation for the charity 

Tuesday 15th October 

Parents Evening 

Reception and KS1 in the school hall 

Y3-Y6 in the KS2 building 

Thursday 17th October 

School Disco 

Rec/KS1 after school until 430pm 

KS2 445pm—6pm  

Friday 18th October 

School closes for half term 315pm  

PTFA and FOAL Movie Night at 

Adlington library  

 

Monday 28th October 

School re-opens 845am  

Thursday 31st and Friday 1st  

Y6 Bike Ability Lessons 

Please remember Y6 high school 

admissions close on Thursday 31st 

October  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

A huge thank you to our school community for their kind donations for our local food bank. We were 
overwhelmed with your generosity. It was lovely to welcome so many of you to join in with our Har-
vest service, a huge thanks and well done to our children who led our service for us. 
 
We also raised £86.45p for the Bishop’s Harvest Appeal. Thank you for your donations, all children 
enjoyed taking part in our Heptathlon events during the day on Friday. 
 
Good luck to our girls football team this week who have made it through to the finals. We are so 
proud of them and no matter what the outcome, it’s an incredible achievement to get to the finals.  
 
On Tuesday, we look forward to welcoming you all into school for our autumn parents evening. 
There will be an opportunity for you to look through your child’s books and have a short 5 minute 
discussion with your child’s class teacher. Our Y6 helpers will be on hand to meet and greet and 
show you to your appointment.  
 
As always, if any of our families require any support or guidance, please do not hesitate to get in 

touch via phone 01257 480276 or email bursar@adlingtonstpauls.lancs.sch.uk  

Thank you as always, for your continued support and understanding.  

Kind regards, 

Mrs J Burger 

October 14th 2024 

Reception 94% 

Year 1 96% 

Year 2 98% 

Year 3 91% 

Year 4 87% 

Year 5 94% 

Year 6 98% 

Whole School 94% 

School Disco 

On Thursday 17th October, we are holding our autumn term school disco. 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 can bring their disco clothes to school on Thursday in a named bag and 

they will get changed after school and attend the disco. The disco is £1 per entry and the children 

can bring additional money to purchase drinks, sweets and disco goodies during the event. Please 

can all money be sent to school in a named envelope. The disco will run until 430pm. If your child is 

not attending the disco, please collect them at 315pm as normal.  

Y3—Y6 disco will start at 445pm until 6pm. It will be £1 entry and as above children can bring addi-

tional money to purchase drinks, sweets and disco goodies during the event. 

All children must be collected after the discos by an adult. If someone different is collecting your 

child, please inform the school office so we can ensure all children are dismissed safely. 

All children, including Y6 will need to be collected after the disco has finished, we will not be per-

mitting any Y6 children to walk home after the disco.  

Thank you to the PTFA for organising this event for our children and to our staff for giving up their 

time to support this event. We look forward to having lots of fun together.  



October 14th 2024  

October Half Term Vouchers 

Those families eligible for Free School Meals will receive a 

voucher for over October half term. 

This will be sent via email from noreply@edenred. Don’t forget 

to check your junk email folder. 

These should be received by the end of this week. 

If your circumstances have changed or you feel that your family 

might be eligible for free school meals, please check out the link 

below. 

Free school meals - Lancashire County Council  

You can also pop into the office for further support if necessary. 

Y6 Bike Ability 

A reminder that all Y6 children will be taking part in Bike Ability 

lessons on Thursday 31st October and Friday 1st November. 

Children should come to school with their bike and helmet on 

these days and suitable warm clothes, coat and footwear as 

they will be riding their bikes outside.  

These sessions will be run by Chorley Sports Partnership  

Y6 High School Admissions 

A reminder that ALL Y6 children need to apply for their high schools plac-

es by Thursday October 31st. Visit the link below for more information. 

Starting secondary school (Year 7) - Lancashire County Council  

As always, if you require any support, please contact the school office. 

We do have places across school as well as places for Reception 2025. 

Please come along to our open evening or contact the school office to 

arrange a mutually convenient time to view our wonderful school.  

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=3
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/starting-secondary-school/

